-----Original Message-----

From: [mailto:]

Sent: 04 March 2013 18:42

To: Simon Dean

Subject: BISHOP BLAIZE - Objection to planning applications/Mr & Mrs G Noquet

Dear Mr Dean

13/00116/F | Retrospective - New roof to barn; 3 No rooflights and door installed to the upper floor | Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire

OX15 5RQ  made by Mr. G. Noquet.

We again, have strong objections to the latest planning application by the Noquets regarding the above application & all previous attempts by these people to get their way by eluding planning protocol.

The Noquets have consistently broken & flouted the law & must be prevented from going any further with their lurid money making plans & return the Bishop Blaize pub to the amenity that it was prior to them buying the property. They had every intention to close the pub down & develop the premises, along with the carpark for their own personal financial gain. The carpark has always been the better more sizeable of other local pubs, which seems to be what attracted the Noquets for them to develop upon.

It is high time that the law is enforced upon Mr & Mrs Noquet to take notice regarding their latest planning (retrospective) application to convert the old bottle store for other purposes & return it to the use that they bought it in. They have proceeded without Building Regulations & disturbed bats in their natural habitat. Surely action must now be taken & the law enforced upon Mr & Mrs Noquet to stop any further alterations & building at the Bishop Blaize?

Yours sincerely

Mr Keith & Mrs Ann Woolgrove

Sibford Gower.

